1027 Caledonia St. La Crosse, WI 54603 September 3, 2020

Barb Janssen
City of La Crosse - Common Council
400 La Crosse St.
La Crosse, WI 54601

Re: Letter of Support for Fence Ordinance Revisions from 1027 Caledonia St. parcel

Dear Barb:

I am writing to support the revisions proposed to the City of La Crosse fence ordinance that your common council will take up/vote on shortly here. I was never a fan of the City of La Crosse's fence ordinance and all of its stipulations. I just finished building a brand new house at 1027 Caledonia St. (Parcel ID: 17-10006-130) on the northside of La Crosse and was baffled to find that I would not be able to put two different fence materials (wood & aluminum) on the same fence line as confirmed by your staff and inspector – Matt Diehl. This stipulation is a nuisance, along with many of the other fencing stipulations, and needs to be removed from your ordinance. My intention for my fencing project is to enclose the home with standard height wood fencing and then enclose the front yard with standard height aluminum fencing to help beautify the home and complement the home's exterior design/colors. I am investing a lot of money in a parcel that is located in a challenging part of the city, so the Common Council's consideration/approval of the fencing ordinance revisions would be greatly appreciated.

I wholeheartedly support all of the revisions that are being proposed to the fencing ordinance and ask that you and your colleagues from the City of La Crosse - Common Council fully support these revisions and approve them effective immediately.

If there are any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please feel free to email me at djchek7@gmail.com or call me at (608) 385-7427 (cell).

Thank you for your time, consideration, and assistance,

K. Andy Vang

K. Anely Vang